
Important message!

2021 6 September

To the attention and meeting passengers of flight HY016, departing today on
September 6 at 17:05 from Nukus to Tashkent.

We inform you that for a technical reason, the arrival of this flight and passenger
services are scheduled at the International Terminal of “Tashkent” airport.

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.
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